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Following attendance at Rampion local meetings when the rationale was requested in regard of the alternative cable route
Direct into the Bolney site and no reply was given and at a recent extraordinary parish council meeting when again this
issue was raised it is apparent that Rampion are reluctant to comment on this issue. 
We are given to understand that this scheme has basically been planned as a table top exercise which is not supported by
detailed ground exploration.
This subject was also raised by our local MP who it is understood hasn't been given this information. A direct cable
connection would alleviate the majority of objections there being less ecological damage and traffic impact which are
projected to be a danger to life.
I give my full support to our Parish Council submission.


